CORRECTED NOTICE!!!
FIREARMS IN PORT HURON TOWNSHIP

By order of the Department of Natural Resources R317.174.2 — Hunting Prohibited.

2. Hunting with, or the discharge of, a firearm is unlawful in that portion of Port Huron Township, St. Clair
County, described as follows:

Beginning at a point where Lapeer Rd. intersects with Beach Rd. thence north
on Beach Rd to the Black river, thence easterly along Black river to the north line
of Port Huron Township to the Black river, thence along the Black river to West
Water St. to Michigan Rd., thence south on Michigan Rd. to Lapeer Rd., thence
westerly on Lapeer Rd. to the point of beginning.

Ordinance 112A-1 Amendment Adoption 2-15-88 - Firearms Prohibited.

Bound by Michigan Road on the west, Lapeer Road on the south, and 1-94
Expressway on the east, and west, Water St. on the north.

You must have the landowner’s permission in your possession and you may not discharge a firearm if
you are within 450’ of an inhabited structure. All other DNR Rules must be followed. For a listing of

these rules you may go to www.michigan.gov/dnr All hunting complaints must be filed through the
DNR. Poaching complaints call 1-800-292-7800/General Enforcement questions cali 1-517-284-6000.
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